Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

October 7, 2016
Present:  Gale Tobbe (GT), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian, Norma Heroux (NH), Lorna Patey (LP), Alice Gilchrist (AG), Pat Vaillancourt (PV)
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report

Old Business: 

Book sale
Budget

Church

Credit card policy

Emails

Facilities update

Holiday schedule

Lights

Robert Frost Art Exhibit

Volunteer policy

New Business:

Bryant agreement
Building Maintenance Memo of Understanding

Computer

Keys

Personnel change form

Photocopier

Programs

Septic

Travel

Plans for 2017


	10:15am 
Motion BAS/ 2nd GT accepted 
Accepted as written. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed. Current balances do not reflect encumbered purchase orders. DB will provide full information in preparation of the BOS finance meeting scheduled 10/11/16.
Reviewed and discussed current and future prices .
BOS meeting is 10/11/16 for budget review.
Reviewed and discussed the invitation for interested parties to attend the anticipated scheduled walk-through. Dates of walk-through planned for 10/22/16 at 10am & 11/9/16 at 10am.
To be discussed at a further date.

BAS and AG are working towards having email addresses.
Parking lot is completed. Bridge entrance completed. Window project has begun. Awaiting front walkway improvements.

2017 holidays reviewed. Veteran’s Day in 2017 will need to be discussed further.

Plan: To be discussed with Town after the next election when there is more time to review.

Francis Aube has not arrived for motion lights. DB will call.
PV is working with the school for dates.

DB will discuss new state legislative rulings at her next SILC meeting. 
Both agreements will be added to policy manual as an Appendix to the manual for easy reference.

DB states we need a new Router. Purchase will occur in the next week.

One new public access computer will be purchased as scheduled. DB reports the new automatic Windows 10 software upgrade has created an issue nation-wide.
Alarm call list reviewed and discussed. DB will designate staff that Capital Alarm can contact after hours.
Personnel forms reviewed and discussed. Updated form will be used for personnel changes to allow employees full information.
DB states no one has been interested in the Town. MW will post on Craigs list.

DB reports we have been very busy with multiple activities. Reviewed and discussed shared responsibilities. DB presented a possible Christmas program. DB will obtain the program plan and costs.
DB states we are not due until 2017.
Staff training has an impact on the budgeted travel line. Trustees encourage staff trainings and support attendance.

Collect Halloween costumes after this year’s Halloween for dress up box.
Give picture books for next year’s Trunk or Treat at the Ball Fields
	No action


	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd GT. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 12:40 pm

	 Next meetings scheduled for:

 November 18, 2016 at 10:15am.
 December 16, 2016 at 10:15am


	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


